To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing to this panel in regards to Executive Order 13369.  I am writing on behalf of myself and All States Freight a trucking company that I own.  I am in favor of the Fair Tax proposal or National Sales Tax.  It is a pay as you go system.  More compliance in the form of revenue will be achieved because it is done at the retail level.  This is a fairer way to tax and everyone that buys anything will pay.  The mechanism is already in place to collect the taxes.  The cost of goods will be neutral or less because there will not be any hidden taxes built in along the manufacturing

stream.   

The idea of having to keep receipts and documents for five years is expensive.  As a company or individual you are always looking over your shoulder for an audit and hope you have not lost anything.  We are a free society and will be freer if everything is a pay as you go.  When taxes are easier to pay more people will pay.  Also, you have choice in paying taxes. If you do not want to pay you do not buy specific goods.

Business will grow exponentially.  Right now business ebbs and flows based on when taxes are due.  A lot of money is removed from the economy.  The fair tax will keep an even flow both to the economy and government.

Higher compliance and more people paying will keep the rates low and revenues high. 
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